
16 W. Wilhelm Street 
Schererville, Indiana 46375 

(219) 322-3077 
 

FAITH FORMATION OFFICE 

www.stmichaelparish.life 

 

April 2021 

 

Dear Faith Formation Parents, 

St. Michael’s Faith Formation registration for the 2021-2022 school year will begin on April 13, 2021.  
Registration forms along with the tuition schedule of fees will be available both, in-person and online 
this year.  Registration will take place from April 13-April 26.  
 

Options to Register and Return Completed Forms: 

1) Registration forms will be available for pick up at the last drop off on April 13 & 14.     

2) Visit our website at www.stmichaelparish.life to print out the registration form. 

3) Email completed forms to www.khoogeveen@stmichaelparish.life 

4) Mail your completed registration forms clearly marked “Faith Formation.” (With 
payment if applicable) to the address above.  

5) Drop off in the Faith Formation drop-off box located in St. Michael School, Door B. 
Monday-Friday- 9 a.m.-3 p.m. (The drop-box is located on the right as you enter) 

6) Drop off in the drive-up mailbox located on the driveway next to the Parish Office. 

Note:  Starting this year, the late registration fee has increased to $50.00 and will be in effect  
for any returning families registering after April 26 2021. In addition, any family that has not 
paid their tuition from last year will not be allowed to register until outstanding tuition is paid. 

Any families with children new to the program will need a Baptismal Certificate. If they have 
attended another Faith Formation program, you will need to provide a transfer form from the previous 
parish. Registration is considered non-valid without a copy of a Baptismal Certificate. 

To be “A Member” of St. Michael Church is more than placing a name on a register. “A Member” is 
one who attends Sunday Mass and gives of their time, talent, and treasure.  

As always, we will need volunteers to be catechists and assistants. Aides are so valuable in helping 
catechists keep things running smoothly in the classroom. 

Blessings, 

Kimberley Hoogeveen, Director of Religious Education 

http://www.stmichaelparish.life/
http://www.khoogeveen@stmichaelparish.life

